
 
Minutes of the meeting of the Edinburgh Airport Noise Review Panel (EANRP) on 24th January 2022 

The meeting was held remotely via Microsoft Teams. 

Attendees : Robert Carr, EACC Chair and Joint Convener of EANRP, Cllr Kevin Lang as EACC  EANRP 
representative and Joint Convener of EANRP, Janice Hogarth as Secretary to the EACC (and minute 
taker for the EANRP), Lindsay Cole, the Chair of EANAB and member of EACC, Pippa Plevin & Bruce 
Finlayson as EANAB EANRP representatives. Gordon Robertson as EAL Representative. 

Apologies had been received from Ray Godfree who had forwarded his comments by e mail. 

A meeting had been called to discuss some of the comments relating to the latest draft report and 
some concerns raised by some of the panel in relation to some further adjustments to the document 
required in relation to some of the wording, diagram, page numbering and pictures used. 

There was discussion on the timing to ensure that enough time was given to EANAB members to be 
able to view the full final document but it was reiterated that the document had to be right even if it 
was a bit later than planned. At the end of the day the report was the report and it was down to 
EANAB to decide what they would do with it. 

It was suggested that the discussion by EANAB would probably require a separate meeting and that 
mediation would be a way forward when it was presented by a facilitator. (Probably the same one 
that had been used previously) 

Gordon Robertson agreed to redistribute the timetable again and it was agreed that Gordon 
Robertson would amend the existing Report to address all these concerns. 

  

 

 


